
MEMORANDUM 

 
 

  

Date: April 4, 2012 

 

To:John Ryan 

 

From:Larry Ramirez 

 

cc:Governing Board 

 

RE:Community Schools Update 

 

 

Community Schools Winter Basketball and Pink Ladies Cheer program 

The response was great there were over 400 people involved in our program. There was a total of 

36 teams in 3 divisions. The teams were from Mammoth, San Manuel, Oracle, Hayden, and 

Kearny. Games were played in 4 of the 5 towns. Players and coaches were from Mammoth, San 

Manuel, Oracle, Redington, Eagle Crest, Dudleyville, Winkelman, Hayden, and Kearny. The 6
th

 

Annual March Madness Tournament (held in the Mammoth Elementary gym this year) was an 

exciting way to conclude our season and a huge success. 

 

 

Blood Drive 

There was a blood drive Thursday March 29
th

 in the District Auditorium. This drive was geared 

towards the students. The NHS had a very active part this time. It was great to see the students of 

SMHS participate. 

 

Other happenings… 

In an effort to help the community, Community Schools participated in several trainings 

including seminars for the 21
st
 Century program. Among other things, we are currently involved 

in planning for the upcoming swim seasons in both Mammoth and San Manuel, Sea Lions swim 

team registrations, San Manuel softball, and San Manuel Little League preparations. There have 

also been various uses of school facilities for such things as SMJH student of the Month, Pre-K 

screenings, and Head Start registrations. Also the Arizona Desert Riders Association sponsored a 

race in the desert behind GMS. Just under 200 riders participated from all over the Southwest. 

 

 

If you have any questions, or need additional information, please do not hesitate to let me know. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Larry Ramirez 

Community Schools Director 


